
 

 

 
 

 
1 July, 2015 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Non-Uniform Day to raise money for Cancer Research UK on 16th July 
 
Each year we culminate the summer term with a lower school charity fundraising 
event. This year the lower school forms have nominated Cancer Research UK as the 
charity they would like to support.  
 
During form time, our lower school students have been learning about ‘upcycling’; 
they are producing and will be showing the outfits created from upcycled items 
during lunchtime on the 16th July, with a suggested donation of 50 pence entry to the 
show to raise money for their chosen charity.   
 
As well as showing the outfits, this day will be a ‘non-uniform’ day for all of our 
students, and a suggested donation of £2 would be most welcome.  All of the 
money raised from this day will be sent to Cancer Research UK, and I am sure you 
will agree this is a worthwhile cause. 
 
As usual, a non-uniform day does not include fancy dress or any extremes of 
clothing. Students will be attending normal lessons throughout the day therefore they 
will be expected to wear smart clothing, avoiding short and strapless tops/vests and 
short skirts/shorts. Your support in this matter is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M L Pearman       Mr M Barker 
Headteacher       Head of Lower School 
 


